
~Knight Masonry~ 
 

Knight Masonry contains those 
Degrees which are worked within 
a Council of Knight Masons under 

the jurisdiction of The Grand 
Council of Knight Masons. 

 
The Grand Council of Knight 

Masons was formally constituted 
in 1923 to look after the Degrees 
which were previously worked by 
Royal Arch Chapters, Preceptors 
of High Knight Templars and the 

Prince Rose Croix Chapter. 
 

Master Masons having become 
Mark Master Masons and Royal 

Arch Masons, may become 
Knight Masons by being invited to 

join a Council.  By becoming a 
Knight Mason one discovers a 
closer degree of intimacy and 

friendship as there are a relatively 
small number of Knight Mason 

Councils. 
 

Members are encouraged to visit 
other Councils where they will 

always be made welcome. 

Council Address: 
 

Eire Council No. 105 
8 Kelsey Street 

Wellsboro, Pa 16901 
 
 

REHEARSAL 
 
 

 

Meeting Schedule 
                     
                    
                       January 31, 2019 
                       May 30, 2019 
                       August 29, 2019 
                       October 31, 2019 
 
 
Members are required to send regrets to 
The Excellent Chief or Scribe, if they are 
unable to attend the scheduled meeting. 

 
 

To be held at the Masonic Temple, 
8 Kelsey St., Wellsboro, 

Pennsylvania 

Eire Council No. 105 
Knight Masons of the 

United States of America 
 

Chartered 
February 10, 2012 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stated Meetings 
Quarterly 

 
MASONIC TEMPLE 

8 Kelsey Street 
Wellsboro, PA. 

As needed 



ELECTED OFFICERS 
 

Thomas J. Kaminski Excellent Chief 
62 West St Wellsboro, PA 16901 
570-662-6232 
tomphp194@gmail.com   

    Steven L. Gee Senior Knight 
 100 Decker St Mansfield, PA 16946     
snsgee@gmail.com 

   Marwin R. Cummings Junior Knight  
  73 Redtail Lane, Tioga, PA 16946 
   mcummings@stny.rr.com  

Lawrence E. Ward Treasurer 
642 Porter Road Troy, PA 16947 
leward@exede.net (570)-297-3793 
Michael G MacDonald Scribe 
219 Hammond Lane Tioga, PA 16946 
mikerail219@gmail.com (570-835-5976) 

 
OFFICERS APPOINTED 

David Winterstein                Senior Warden  
Stephen M. Wertz       Junior Warden 
Gary E Cooper Director of Ceremonies 
Keith A. Erb                  Priest 
Peter C McLelland Sr.  Steward 
Grant D. Davis Sentinel 
Raymond G Bagley Jr Director of Work 

 
MEMBERS:  
Ronald L. Brandt 
Gary Cooper 
Neil T Coy 
Timothy S McConnell 
Paul H Starkey 
Kenneth A Reed 
Eric T Potter. 

   
 
C. Michael Watson, ME Past Great Chief 
Matthew D. Dupee, ME Past Great Chief 
Douglas L. Jordan, ME Past Great Chief (Hon) 
Dennis L. Cook, PRE Grand Scribe 
George R. Haynes, PVE Grand Superintendent 
Michael A. Sienkiewicz, P.E.C 

 
Eire Council No. 105 

Knight Masons of the United States 
of America 

 
A Stated Meeting of Eire Council No. 

105, Knight Masons of the USA will be 
held at Wellsoro Masonic Temple 

8 Kelsey Street, Wellsboro, PA 
 On Thursday evening  

January 31, 2019 AD, at 7:30 PM 
 
 

                            Attire 
                              Tux and Jewel 

 
 
 
  

~*~   
Changes of address, sickness or the death of 
a member should be reported to the Scribe or 
the Excellent Chief. 
 
      PAST EXCELLENT CHIEFS 
*Allen L Walker                           2012 
Timothy S McConnell                  2013 
Lawrence E Ward Sr.                  2014 
Raymond G Bagley Jr.                2015 
Kevin L Kulish                             2016 
Kenneth A. Reed                          2017 
Michael W Klinger                      2018 

*deceased 

 

 
 
 
Sir Knights & Cousins, 
 
Greetings, Sir Knights & Cousins, 
 
As the year comes quickly to a close, 
our thoughts are of the 
holidays, the birth of Christ, families  
getting together & celebrations. I 
pray for safety for all in their travels. 
Eire Council no. 105 had a good year 
under the leadership of  
Excellent Chief Michael W. Klinger! 
While bringing in a new member at 
an extra meeting October 31, we did 
much better conferring our “3” degrees! 
My plans for this next year 
are to continue on the same path as 
my predecessor- “learning the ritual.” 
Thank You Sir Knights for putting  
your trust in me to lead our council 
through this next year. 
Merry Christmas & Happy New Year! 
 
Thomas J. Kaminski  
Excellent Chief 
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